Denton, Pam

From:

Dawn [cotelands@aol.com]

Sent: To: 03 January 2012 17:18 Browne, Anna

Cc:

Gibbons, Ian

Subject:

Re: Dispensation Request

Attachments:

Steeple Langford Allotment Gardens.doc

Dear Anna

Following your e.mail of 22nd December, I am attaching a document which I trust will clarify the position with regard to the Steeple Langford Allotment Gardens and the relationship of each of the areas within the Allotment Gardens. I hope that this is sufficient information for the sub committee. I have also added a few points in support of my application for a Dispensation and trust that the sub committee will look favourably on this.

I look forward to hearing from you at your convenience and thank you very much for your assistance to date.

If you need any further information, please feel free to contact me again.

Yours sincerely,

Dawn Watson

----Original Message----

From: Browne, Anna < Anna. Browne@wiltshire.gov.uk>

To: Dawn <cotelands@aol.com>

CC: Gibbons, Ian <ian.gibbons@wiltshire.gov.uk>

Sent: Thu, 22 Dec 2011 11:39 Subject: RE: Dispensation Request

Dear Cllr Watson

Thank you for your email.

I think the sub-committee would find it helpful if you could clarify the relationship between the allotments, the allotment gardens and the grazing ground below the allotment gardens? This, and any additional information which you consider pertinent, can be submitted by email and will be presented with the original request.

Kind regards

Yours sincerely

Anna Browne Governance Support Officer Wiltshire Council Tel: 01225 718454

From: Dawn [mailto:cotelands@aol.com]

Sent: 21 December 2011 15:30

To: Browne, Anna Cc: Gibbons, Ian

Subject: Re: Dispensation Request

Dear Anna

Thank you very much for your speedy response.

With regard to my interest in the Allotment Gardens, any discussions taking place either in the immediate future or recent past have no impact on my allotment garden. These are all in respect of the grazing ground below the allotment gardens. If I explain this to the Sub Committee, do you believe this would have any influence on their decision. If you believe this to be the case, please could you advise me on the best way to proceed.

Many thanks for your help!

regards

Dawn Watson

----Original Message----

From: Browne, Anna < Anna. Browne@wiltshire.gov.uk >

To: cotelands <cotelands@aol.com>

CC: Gibbons, lan <ian.gibbons@wiltshire.gov.uk>

Sent: Wed, 21 Dec 2011 12:05 Subject: RE: Dispensation Request

Dear Cllr Watson

Thank you for your email which Mr Gibbons has forwarded to me for response.

Your request for a dispensation will be considered by Wiltshire Council's Dispensation Sub-Committee in January. However, it is unlikely your request will be granted as your prejudicial interest in the allotments is substantial and granting a dispensation would be likely to prejudice the public confidence in the conduct of the parish council's business in relation to the allotments.

I will contact you again once the Sub-Committee has met and made a decision.

Kind regards

Yours sincerely

Anna Browne Governance Support Officer Wiltshire Council Tel: 01225 718454

From: Adcock, Julie

Sent: 19 December 2011 11:03

To: Browne, Anna

Subject: FW: Dispensation Request

Julie Adcock Governance Office Manager 01225 718025 Ext 18025 County Hall, Trowbridge

From: Dawn [mailto:cotelands@aol.com]

Sent: 19 December 2011 10:27

To: Gibbons, Ian

Subject: Fwd: Dispensation Request

lan

Following my e.mail below, I have completed the Dispensation Request form and attach a copy for your attention.

I will put a hard copy in the post for you.

I hope this is acceptable?

regards

Dawn Watson

----Original Message-----

From: Dawn <cotelands@aol.com>

To: ian.gibbons < ian.gibbons@wiltshire.gov.uk >

Sent: Mon, 19 Dec 2011 10:02 Subject: Dispensation Request

Good morning Ian

I have recently been elected to the Steeple Langford Parish Council. I reside in Berwick Lane, Steeple Langford, close to the Steeple Langford Allotment Gardens and am also an allotment holder. The Parish Council is a small council, which consists of Allotment TRustees and allotment holders. In matters pertaining to the allotment site it would be difficuly to attain a quorum, and I would like to apply for a dispensation in this regard. This is particularly urgent as there is an application outstanding for planning on the site.

Please could you advise me on the best course of action. The next scheduled Parish Council meeting is on 3rd January.

I look forward to hearing from you at your earliest convenience

best regards Daphne <u>Dawn</u> Watson *Known as Dawn Watson*

This email has been scanned by the Symantec Email Security.cloud service. For more information please visit http://www.symanteccloud.com

This email originates from Wiltshire Council and any files transmitted with it may contain confidential information and may be subject to Copyright or Intellectual Property rights. It is intended solely for the use of the individual or entity to whom they are addressed. If you have received this email in error please notify the sender and delete the email from your inbox. Any disclosure, reproduction, dissemination, modification and distribution of the contents of the email is strictly prohibited. Email content may be monitored by Wiltshire Council to ensure compliance with its policies and procedures. No contract is intended by this email, and any personal opinions expressed in this message are those of the sender and should not be taken as representing views of Wiltshire Council. Please note Wiltshire Council utilises anti-virus scanning software but does not warrant that any e-mail or attachments are free from viruses or other defects and accepts no liability for any losses resulting from infected e-mail transmissions.

Receipt of this e-mail does not imply consent to use or provide this e-mail address to any third party for any purpose. Wiltshire Council will not request the disclosure of personal financial information by means of e-mail any such request should be confirmed in writing by contacting Wiltshire Council.

This email has been scanned by the Symantec Email Security.cloud service. For more information please visit http://www.symanteccloud.com

This email has been scanned by the Symantec Email Security.cloud service. For more information please visit http://www.symanteccloud.com

This email originates from Wiltshire Council and any files transmitted with it may contain confidential information and may be subject to Copyright or Intellectual Property rights. It is intended solely for the use of the individual or entity to whom they are addressed. If you have received this email in error please notify the sender and delete the email from your inbox. Any disclosure, reproduction, dissemination, modification and distribution of the contents of the email is strictly prohibited. Email content may be monitored by Wiltshire Council to ensure compliance with its policies and procedures. No contract is intended by this email, and any personal opinions expressed in this message are those of the sender and should not be taken as representing views of Wiltshire Council. Please note Wiltshire Council utilises